August 8, 2000

Dear Market Participants:

You are cordially invited to the  Electric Settlements Process Workshop sponsored by the CPUC and the California ISO.  The workshop will be held on August 29th and August 30th at the PG&E Auditorium on  77 Beale St.  San Francisco, Ca.  94177.  The purpose of the workshop is to provide all market participants an overview of the Settlement Process and to share information about controls and practices used by various participants during the settlement process.  We encourage you to review the attached Agenda and the Summary Description of Topics that will be covered.  You may elect to attend both days of just one.  There is no charge to attend this workshop.  

The seminar will begin promptly at 10 a.m. on the first day (lunch will be provided).  The second day will begin at 9:00 a.m. and end at noon.

Please RSVP by August 18th by calling or emailing Jeanette Plumley at the California ISO with the name of your organization and  the number of people attending each day.  Jeanette can be reached at (916) 608-5971 or by email at jplumley@caiso.com.  We look forward to your participation in the Electric Settlements Process Workshop.

Best Regards,

Paul Clanon



Bill Regan

Director, CPUC Energy Division

California ISO, Chief Financial Officer

